
 

 
 

 
17th January 2023 
 

 

Year 1 Trip to Bursledon Brickworks Industrial Museum 
 

Tuesday 14th March  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are thrilled to tell you that we have confirmed our next school trip to Bursledon Brickworks Industrial 
Museum. This will support our Great Fire of London topic.  
 
The outline of the day is as follows: 

 

• A tour of the historic site. 

• Great Fire handling session, which involves exploring artefacts from the time of the fire. 

 

• A rotation of STEM based activities using bricks. 

 

• Explore different materials and make a brick to take home.  

Your child should come to school wearing comfortable, closed shoes and warm ‘messy’ clothes 
(that you don’t mind getting dirty). We don’t expect them to wear school uniform for this trip.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9am to ensure we get there for 10am and will be returning for the normal 

end of day time, 3.15pm. If we are delayed, the school office will be informed who will then send out a 

text. 

We are travelling by a seat-belt equipped coach provided by Solent Coaches. 

The group will be led by Year 1 teachers and other staff trained in First Aid with parent helper volunteers. 

To cover the cost of the trip we will be asking for £18.22 per child which includes coach travel.  

This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able 

to go ahead with this visit. We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost 

for these pupils will be paid for from this funding. 

Please make an online ScoPay payment and Complete form to select your child’s lunch choice, 

the choice is either ham, cheese or tuna. Of course, you are more than welcome to provide their own 

lunch. Details are overleaf if you need help on completing the lunch choice form. 

In addition, if you would like to accompany the children as a parent helper please can you let the office 
know by email admin@bransgore.hants.sch.uk    
 

Please consent and pay online by 15th February 2023.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Kirby, Miss Love and Miss Assinder 
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